
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  July 12, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Hyatt Place, 2340 S. Fountain Square Drive 

 

 

The Hyatt Corporation has requested a new liquor license category to include a “room 

service” component to the hotel.  Please find attached an Ordinance subdividing the Class 

“O” liquor license.  The Hyatt Place will only be serving beer and wine.  I have discussed 

this request with Trustee O’Brien and he has concurred with my recommendation.   

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


